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Detour planned for I-95 northbound to Edgewood Avenue off-ramp 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s Edgewood Avenue resurfacing 

project, there will be a detour of the I-95 northbound off-ramp to Edgewood Avenue. The detour will be 

in place Thursday, February 28 from 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. for concrete barrier wall operations. 

Motorists on northbound I-95 who wish to exit at Edgewood Avenue will take exit 356B, Lem Turner 

Road west, and continue on Lem Turner Road to Edgewood Avenue.  

The project includes removing and replacing the top layer of asphalt on the roadway and interstate ramps, 

base work, shoulder treatment, drainage improvements, curb and gutter work, traffic signal updates, 

lighting, highway signing, guardrail work, sidewalk repair and other incidental construction. Hubbard 

Construction Company is expected to complete this $6.6 million improvement project in summer 2019, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

For up-to-date information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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